

September Newsletter

TUITION POLICY

Yearly tuition can be made in monthly payments September through May. Autopay is processed on the 5th of every month for tuition. Autopay is also processed on the 15th and 25th for any outstanding balances. We also accept cash and check. If tuition is not paid by the 15th of the month a \$20 late fee is added to your account. You can earn 2 free recital tickets if you pay yearly tuition IN FULL by September 30, 2024.

All tuition payments are non-refundable.

DRESS CODE: Leotard and tights are required for every class for female students. Please make sure you have the required shoes for each class. Our Dancewear Shoppe carries all you need and more. We will make sure you have the right shoe and size for your feet. Never wear your dance shoes outside and remember that shorts are not allowed in ballet combo or ballet level classes. (Does not apply to boys.) COVER UPS are important. Please have your dancer wear clothes over their dancewear. For more info about proper class attire please see the dress code page on our website.

ABSENCES: Please notify the office if you know ahead of time that you will not be in class. This allows another student to do a make-up in that class. We appreciate you letting us know, even if it is last minute. We miss you and worry about you when you are not in class with us.

PARKING LOT SAFETY: For the safety of all our dance family members, please be sure to follow the one way sign when entering the parking lot from Old 23. If you drop your student off curbside, please do it the correct way with your passenger side on the curb, NOT DRIVERS SIDE. If you have to get out of your car to drop off your student, you must use a parking spot. There are a few times during the week where there are more cars then their are parking spots. Please be patient. You may use the handicapped spots and the area in front of the dumpster. The side streets to the North and East of our building are also available. Please do not park or sit on any curbs to wait for your dancer. Thank you.

PARENTS: You are invited to join our private Facebook group, "Ginny's Danceworks Family". We post pictures and short videos from classes during the week so you can see your child in class. You must request to be a member and Miss Ginny will confirm you have a student here.

A special shout out and BIG THANK YOU to our neighbor Collin at LoRea Topsoil and Aggregate. He stopped by and fixed our pothole in the parking lot. Thanks a bunch Collin!! We appreciate you.